
REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 
 
DATE: FEBRUARY 9, 2005 
 
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGER 
 
BY: MIKE KAMINO, DIRECTOR OF PLANNING & COMMUNITY 

DEVELOPMENT 
 
SUBJECT: SECOND READING AND ADOPTION OF ORDINANCE NO. 05-329 

ADOPTING AN AMENDMENT TO THE REDEVELOPMENT PLAN FOR 
THE AGOURA HILLS REDEVELOPMENT PROJECT AREA 

 
 
On January 26, 2005 the City Council conducted a public hearing and introduced Ordinance No. 
05-329 regarding the 2005 Eminent Domain Amendment to the Redevelopment Plan. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended that the City Council waive further reading and adopt the attached Ordinance 
No. 05-329. 
 
ATTACHMENT 
 
• Ordinance No. 05-329 
 
 


